

'We want every child to be happy, caring and successful.'

8th September 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Re: Cedars Primary School Full Opening from Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> September 2020 for Reception – change to pick-up and drop-off areas

We are really looking forward to welcoming your child to Reception from tomorrow.

As you are aware from the letter I wrote to you on 15<sup>th</sup> July 2020, there are a set of expectations that we must all follow including:

- Specific class staggered start and finish times
- Social distancing measures
- Attitude and behaviour expectations
- Human and physical hygiene and sanitisation requirements
- Symptom management requirements

In the letter I also outlined information relating to:

- School meals
- School uniform
- Physical Education lessons
- Attendance
- Breakfast and After School Club

If you have misplaced your child's letter you can find them on the Cedars' school website under 'Full Opening – September 2020'.

To ensure an even smoother running of the school day at drop-off and pick-up times we have decided to make some changes for the Reception classes, please see below:

From Wednesday 9<sup>th</sup> September to Wednesday 16<sup>th</sup> September

Please enter via the Playground Gate (black) and exit (orange) via the Breakfast and After School Club Gate at drop off in the mornings and wait in the Reception Outdoor Area (see attached map – this is a change).

Please collect your child at the end of their session from the main school entrance at the front of school.

From Thursday 17th September onwards

Please drop-off and pick-up your child from the Reception Outdoor Area entering using the playground gate and exiting via the Breakfast and After School Club gate.

Thank you for your support.

Yours sincerely

h. Munday

Lisa Munday



